
(19-1779) 

The UNIVERSITY of OKLAHO MA 

Office of Open Records 

May 4, 2020 

Ray Carter 
OCPA 
ray@ocpathink.org 

Via Email 

Re: Open Records Request of August 21, 2019 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

The University of Oklahoma is in receipt of your request dated August 21, 2019, seeking 
information on: 

All documentation that was given by OU to the JonesDay law firm or its agents 
or representatives regarding OU’s misreported alumni participation and donor 
data to U.S. News and World Report 

Any investigative reports that were provided to an outside firm would be confidential 
pursuant to 51 O.S. §§ 24A.5(1)(a), and 24A.12. Please feel free to contact this office if you would 
like to clarify your request or have any questions or concerns.  

Sincerely, 

D. Walker, MHR
Open Records Manager

339 W Boyd Ave, Ste. 416, Norman, Oklahoma 73019 

PHONE:(405)325-0 202  FAX:(405) 325 -3094 

EMAIL:Openrecords@ou.edu
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